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JAMES STEWART.

Tîovember 24, 1909

Dear Sir:
7/ith reference to yours of the 18th inet., I beg to 

say that in my opinion the Industrial Disputes Act as it stands 
is a fairly good law though doubtless minor changes might be 

necessary to adapt it to the different conditions of another 

country or state.
It is doubtful as to whether it would succeed in all

employments as it is difficult to interest public opinion in 
minor disputes wh.ich do not affect public interests or safety.

Will be pleased to give you any information in my

power.
Yours very truly
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